COPY.
Flopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

26th October, 1932.

Dear Sirs,
I have to acknowledge the receipt of your letter

of the 22nd instant relative to the steamer "ANGLO AUSTRALIAN"
and may say that your remarks in regard to the gross tonnage

of this ship have been noted.

* I am, Dear Sirs,
Yours faithfully,

i

1 pro Secretary.
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7 The Surveyors,
.o NEWCASTLE-ON-TYNE.
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